
DISTRICT 5 SUMMER CRUISE---2022 

TO ALL CRUISERS:  District 5 has not had a cruise for a couple of years due to COVID 19, so it is past time 

for us to get together on the water: 

This is what the cruising committee has planned: 

23 July 2022  Anchorage Marina—Baltimore  410.522.7200 

24 July 2022  Anchorage Marina—Baltimore 

25 July 2022  Annapolis----City Dock   410.263.7973 

26 July 2022  Annapolis----City Dock 

27 July 2022  Bay Bridge Marina—Stevensville 410.643.3162 

28 July 2022  Rock Hall Landing—Rock Hall  410.639.2224 

29 July 2022  Rock Hall Landing---Rock Hall  

30 July 2022  Rock Hall Landing---Rock Hall 

 

The committee has not made any arrangements with the marinas but would like to have an idea of how 

many boats will be going.  Please, let me know as soon as possible if you plan to go on the cruise.  If 

members are interested, we may be able to get tickets to the Orioles game.  They are playing the 

Yankees so tickets may be hard to get but we can try.   

Send an email to rb3513@comcast.net 

Ralph Bernard 

mailto:rb3513@comcast.net

